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 GREATER NEW HAVEN WATER POLLUTION CONTROL AUTHORITY 

  

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 

 The Greater New Haven Water Pollution Control Authority (the “Authority”) will hold a 

public hearing at 260 East Street, New Haven, Connecticut, Tuesday, January 11, 2011 at 5:45 

p.m. on amendments to the Sewer Ordinance of the Authority.  Such amendments relate to, among 

other things, permitting and approval procedures, lateral sewer connections, billing and annual 

budgets.  

 

 Copies of all of the proposed amendments are on file open to public inspection at the office 

of the Authority, 260 East Street, New Haven, Connecticut, as well as the offices of the 

City/Town Clerk for each of New Haven, East Haven, Hamden and Woodbridge. 

 

 Dated this  29th day of December, 2010. 

 

 

 

 ___________________________________ 

 Deborah L. Torre, Secretary 

 Greater New Haven 

 Water Pollution Control Authority 

 


